
1994 Town Meeting 
 
The 1994 town meeting of Eureka township was held at the Eureka Town Hall March 8, 

1994. 
 
The meeting was called to order and Greg Gudmunderson was elected moderator.  We 
had a very small crowd. 

 
The minutes of the 1993 meeting were approved as read. 
 
The treasurer report was also approved.  Cheryl presented the budget for 1995.  She 

explained that the figures had an 8% increase over last year.  There was some discussion 
on fire expense.  The high cost of dust control was brought up but since everyone was in 
favor of it no action was taken. 
 

Brush cutting and trees removed in ditches by young law breakers.  George Johnson 
explained most of our ditches have been cut and Ray sprayed the stumps.  
 
Lee Topp made the same suggestion as he made last year that ditches be bulldozed and 

sloped so adjoining landowners could mow the ditches. 
 
We appropriated $203,258 for 1995.  $33,208.00 over last year. 
 

Clark Smith, Lee Topp & Hilman Leine were elected.  About 35 votes out of 900 
registered voters.   
Clark  34 
Lee 30 

Hilman 31 
 

Hilman Leine 


